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TO ALL GRADUATES AND FORMER STUDENTS 
OF McGILL.

The Executive Secretary of the McGill Graduates’ Society fills 
a difficult position. Unless he receives the hearty co-operation of 
the graduates, he cannot make a success of his work. There are 
many ways in which graduates may help. If, upon changing ad­
dress, they would notify the Secretary, much delay and confusion 
would be avoided. Assistance may be rendered also in sending to 
the Secretary information with regard to the whereabouts of grad­
uates with whom for the time being he may be out of touch. If you 
know of any graduate in your locality who has not received 
of this letter, please send his or her address to the Secretary. At­
tached is a list of names of graduates whose addresses are not 
known. Can you supply any information?

A great deal will be needed in.the way of personal news items 
for the “McGill News”. If at any time you have any news of in­
terest either about yourself or some of your friends, please send it 
for publication. These items of personal interest will contribute 
largely to the popularity of the “McGill News”.

Your interest and help in these and other matters are earnestly
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